

TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

100 HINDS STREET
TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150
716-694-7688-Phone 716-694-6153-Fax



MARY BETH SCULLION
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR
CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

January 12, 2020

Dear Tonawanda City School District Remote Warrior Families:

Thank you for your continued support of our District and instructional programming during the COVID-19 pandemic.

We are proud to have been able to assign teachers and staff members to instruct, assist, guide, and support our Remote Warriors. Both our students in the hybrid model and the Remote Warrior model are receiving direct instruction and attention each instructional day. We have successfully balanced our staff and instructional resources to provide effective supports to EVERY student.

While we hope for an opportunity to bring all of our students back to our schools on a full-time and regular basis, we have not reached that point to date. Our goal is to continue to ensure that each student continues to have access to high-quality curriculum and instruction. We anticipate continuing the Remote Warrior program to deliver instruction to your child/children in a fully virtual learning environment through the end of the 2021 school year providing the current restrictions remain in place.

As a follow up to Dr. Oldenburg's letter dated January 7, 2021, the District is anticipating your continued participation in the Remote Warrior program through the end of the 2020/2021 school year. If you would rather not continue with the Remote Warrior program and would like to enroll in the hybrid instructional model, you will need to contact my office prior to Wednesday, January 20, 2020 at 4:00 pm. After I receive your information and enroll your child/children in the hybrid instructional model, you will receive information on the cohort assignment and classroom teacher assignment for your child(ren).

Please call me at 694-7688 or email me at mscullion@tonacsd.org.

You do NOT need to contact my office if you wish to remain a Remote Warrior.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mary Both Scullin

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Scullion

Assistant Supt. for Curriculum and Instruction